
 

 
 
23 July 2018 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for 
the contract between Council and the rubbish disposal company (domestic) 
 
I refer to your e-mail received 25 June 2018 requesting the contract between Council and the 
rubbish disposal company (domestic). 
 
We are currently collating and reviewing the information requested, and will send a response to 
you by the end of July 2018. 
 
If you have any queries, please e-mail officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz 
  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 

mailto:officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz
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